
 
 

At Woodhill Primary School, working in partnership with our community is at the heart of all 

that we do. We are in the process of organising a  

Community Summer Fayre from 3.00pm – 6.00pm Friday 8th July 2022. 

We are asking for lots of volunteers, helpers and support to put this event together. 

 

Confirmed stalls and Events: 

- Luna Designs from Anita 

A range of mugs, key chains, plant pots, tattoos, small toys and games – can all be 

personalised. 

- Bexley Balloon Room 

Balloon stall 

- Woodhill Gardening Club and Tina E 

School grown chilli and succulent pot plants to sell; Cucumber plants 

- Wet Sponge Stocks 

Mr Phillips (target) 

- Face Painting 

 

Proposed stalls and Events – volunteers needed: 

Tombolo 

*Donated gifts needed 

Lucky Dip 

*Small donated gifts needed 

Face Painting 

Henna Prints 

Guess the name of the Teddy 

*Donated Teddies needed  

Bouncy Castle 

Cake Stall 

*Please support us for this event by donating cakes for the cake stall 

 Food Stall 

*Please support us for this event by donating food for the food stall 

 

If you are able to support with any of the above stalls, donate gifts for the Tombola 

or Lucky Dip or have contacts with any local businesses or start-ups that would be 

interested in running a stall, please contact us on: 

info@woodhill.greenwich.sch.uk 
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